
Dear family and friends,

    We pray this short update and photos finds you well. Miraculously the violent 
unrest in Ecuador has calmed with the president forming new agreements 
concerning subsidizing petrol. The situation certainly had us, and keeps 
us, on our knees as does now the unrest in Chile and other places nearby.

As soon as we could use public transport and the roads cleared 
once again, we travelled to the printer who had just completed 
and had packed the 8,000 Christmas tracts for us to pick up.  
 
More than ever the public need some cheer, so we have already begun with 
distribution of these tracts, ( see photo) the content of which emphasizes the 
values regarding the best kind of gifts one can give…kindness, selflessness, 
etc. in this heavily populated, and troubled city, Quito. (the Capital of Ecuador). 
We await the delivery of the rest of the publications…but what we have 
already on hand will keep us busy until Christmas. Already 1,000 gospel 
tracts  have been distributed. 

We also continue following up and strengthening converts…usually in 
their place of work as many are busy 7 days a week..with work and family 
commitments. We thank you for your support in prayers and gifts to help 
us with living and travelling costs. We found some donors to help cover 
the cost of printing, which already our dear printer JAIME, reduces greatly 

This month we return to see what’s happening in Ecuador, 
that beautiful Andean country in South America. While 
many of us are full of Brexit news, we possibly miss hear-
ing about the riots and unrest that are happening in Chile, 
Ecuador, Venezuela, Bolivia,  Hong Kong and many parts 
of central Europe and Africa.  I think you will find these 
photos and few words from Jenny and Gonzalo inspiring. 
God bless you love Jerry.

John 14:27 
Peace I 
leave with 
you;my 
peace I give 
to you. Not 
as the 
world 
gives do I 
give to 
you. Let 
not your 
hearts be 
troubled, 
neither let 
them be 
afraid.

 OVERWHELMING FLOODS OF REFUGEES FROM VENEZUELA. 

                                   
    AND TESTIMONIES OF TRACTING!  By Jenny and Gonzalo.
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in price. The photo shows some of his 
printing machines that he uses, including 
the museum piece..THE ORIGINAL 
HEIDELBERG PRINTER! He cannot afford 
the latest machines , nor techniques, 
nevertheless, the Lord sends clients for 
work which he can do on the machines 
he has. He has been a great help with our 
printing for at least 30 years now. He is a 
brother in Christ after we met him in the 
early 1980s. Thank you for your prayers 
for our health, safety and provision and 
support as we launch out on our travels 
to various more remote and indigenous 
provinces in 2020.

    How are you all?? We hear of floods in the 
UK. We are just coming out of a curfew due to violent unrest here in the coun-
try which you may have read about. Miraculously our printer friend had fin-
ished the first batch of Christmas message tracts colour and his print shop was 
not vandalized...our neighbourhood was threatened by armed vandals, but the 
neighbourhood committee formed a strategy which alarmed the vandals...the 
wild west....we stayed inside and prayed!! So today we went to pick up 8,000 
tracts. He will continue the printing project of various titles for our Rescuing 
Values Project...we pray that the calm will last...we need time to get back on our 
feet and get out on the move again,
Lots of love in Christ,. ‘He Will Hold me Fast..I love that hymn!!!
Gonzalo and Jenny Dear ones, 

you are continually in our prayers. As 
seen in the article (see link below) the 
daily influx into Ecuador of 1000´s of 
Venezuelan refugees is phenomenal. 
As far as we know, there are no camps 
or shelters set up in Ecuador..so the 
refugees are left to beg, sell cookies and 
candies..families with children sitting in 
the shade begging from passers by living 
on the street and in parks and industrial 
areas..It is an overwhelming situation..
and we try to give when and where we 
can..sometimes food, sometimes clothes, 
sometimes a few coins..and always the 
prayer of salvation..which they gladly 
receive.

The photos were taken during a holiday 
weekend in the biggest park in Quito. 
Families come out to spend time to-
gether, street vendors also and the park 
becomes a hub for selling wares and 
snacks, and lunches.....

Gonzalo, with Jaime in his print shop.
As you can see, we have begun distributing the Christmas tracts!
(see below)

Venezuelan Refugees.

‘A sower went forth to sow.’ Gonzalo, who is well into his 70’s, going out 
in a central park in the capital  Quito,  with newly  printed tracts.
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September 6, 2019



Please help Gonzalo and Jenny’s exciting mission work in Ecuador! They won 
several thousand people to the Lord last year! 

We have just about finished selecting the articles to print 
for our next project, reaching children and students as 
well as the general public.
Thank you for your prayers and support, 
gratefully, 
Gonzalo and Jenny

Its not a prob-
lem here to dis-
tribute the word 
of God in restau-
rants and eating 
places etc

https://www.aljazeera.com/news/2019/08/venezuelans-race-ecuador-visa-rules-effect-190822215431837.html  

Our dear friend, Dario, who is a restaurant owner here, places our tracts 
for the public to take,  on his wall

“...for he who is in you is greater 
than he who is in the world.”  
1 John 4:4

Ecuador is a country of 
South America on the 
Andes mountain chain. 
Population of nearly 17 
million people.



Venezuelan refuges arriving in 
Ecuador. 

Almost 1.2 million Venezuelans 
have entered Ecuador since 2015, 
most of whom have travelled on-
ward to Peru or other third coun-
tries. However, there are now some 
221,000 Venezuelan refugees and 
migrants remaining in Ecuador, and 
increasing numbers are choosing 
to stay. The arrival of so many in a 
short period of time has strained 
Ecuador’s institutional capacity.
Many Venezuelans lack access to 
social services, including health, 
education, housing, and liveli-
hoods. As more Venezuelans with 
increasingly acute needs arrive and 
choose to stay, Ecuador is strug-
gling to respond.

THE AMMC NOW OPERATES AND HELPS MISSIONARIES IN 
ECUADOR, BRAZIL, CHINA (3 TEAMS) TAIWAN, THAILAND, 
THE CONGO (DRC) SWITZERLAND,  THE UK, GERMANY AND 
JAPAN.  PLEASE SEE OUR WEB SITE AND HELP PRAY FOR US 
AND SUPPORT OUR WORK FOR JESUS TO WINS SOULS TO 
HIM! THANK YOU.  GOD BLESS YOU.
www.missionarychristian.org  

1. Donate directly via paypal on this email: ammc@cryptoheaven.com
2. via our web site. Just click on the donate button.  
https://www.missionarychristian.org/
3. by going to any bank on the UK (or online) and depositing  
in our banking which is :

BANKING: 
NAME OF BANK: ‘NAT WEST’ BANK UK. 
ACCOUNT NAME: ASSOCIATION OF MISSIONARY-MINDED CHRISTIANS 
SORT CODE: 60-11-06
ACCOUNT NUMBER 16393015 
BRANCH OFFICE: HINCKLEY, LEICS. ENGLAND, UK.   
IBAN: GB65 NWBK 6011 0616 3930 15   
SWIFT: NWBK GB 2L


